36, Grove Court,
Ste John's Wood,

NeWe 86

April 21st 1931.

Dear Mr. Hoppe,

I am sorry I shall not have the pleasure of meeting you
on May 3rd, but I shall be delighted to give you a short
sitting. Would Tuesday of next week suit you at 3 o'clock?

All good wishes,

Sincerely yourg,

(

Lely

/




